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Christmas 2016 News 
 

Welcome to a pre-Christmas update for the Bramley Line.  

 

Recent working days have seen a useful number of volunteers making a real difference to the 

Waldersea site. Work pictured below saw the laying of a further 28 feet of sleepers and rail 

on a particularly wet November day this year. 

 
Photo by kind permission of Terry Hartga 

 

Also, now we have had some more persistent wet weather, the repairs carried out on the 

office cabin roof in the late summer appear to have been successful in stopping the roof leak.  
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A number of road shows have been held at March station over the year, thanks to Craig and 

Ray, and also, Neil with a supporting team of various members spent two days at the 

National Festival for Railway Modelling at Peterborough showground in October again. This 

paricular show attracts a large attendance of railway enthusiasts from the East of England, 

and is a very useful showplace to keep people informed of the Trust’s status and progress, 

whilst raising some much needed funds at the sametime. The photo below was taken at 

Peterborough during the exhibition set up. 
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Further work at Waldersea in December pictured here, showing the next stretch of ballast 

being laid. 

 

 
 
You can also see from the picture that the sleeper stocks are depleting, hence the unusual 

spacing on the last section of track. We are currently negotiating to replenish sleeper stock.   

 
 

All that remains now is to wish all our members and supporters a very 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
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